
MEMORANDUM FOR: Gus Lainas, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors

Tom Novak, Assistant Director
for Licensing

, FRor~:

SUBJECT:

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

BOARD NOTIFICATION 82«125A

Ny memorandum of December 6, 1982 (BN 82-125) directed the issuance

of an evaluation on PAR Flow Blockage. The attached memorandum (Fraley to

Denton/Ninogue dtd December 7, 1982) should be issued to all PHR's as a

supplement to BN 82-125. I have issued 82-125A to the Commission for

TI1I-1 and Diablo Canyon. Please copplete this notification,~on,'other

proceedings according to the procedures of Office Letter No. 19.

Enclosure: As stated

cc: S. Black
J. Thoma

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
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